
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Top DEP Stories 
 
Butler Eagle: DEP declares Code Orange Air Quality Action Day for Saturday in Butler County 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20220624/dep-declares-code-orange-air-quality-action-day-for-saturday-
in-butler-county/ 
 
Record Argus: DEP declares Code Orange Air Quality Action Day 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/dep-declares-code-orange-air-quality-action-day/ 
 
Mentions 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Armstrong County to hold recycling event 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/the leader vindicator/news/local/armstrong-county-to-hold-
recycling-event/article 17d2c6fc-f0a5-11ec-bbb8-3b87de61c5d1.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Clearfield Municipal Authority seeking funds for $12.6M project 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/clearfield-municipal-authority-seeking-funds-for-12-6m-
project/article 2dc07cb8-f265-11ec-9820-cf36212fc34f.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Natural gas impact fees distributed through Lycoming County 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/06/natural-gas-impact-fees-distributed-through-
lycoming-county/  
 
Air 
 
Tribune-Review: Air Quality Action Day alert issued for Southwestern Pa. 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/air-quality-action-day-alert-issued-for-southwestern-pa/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Agnes possibly light-weight compared to future storms, SU professors say 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/history/agnes-possibly-light-weight-compared-to-future-storms-su-
professors-say/article db3e25dc-f244-11ec-893a-136f9f186f05.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Poll: 75% of Pennsylvanians accept evidence of climate change 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/06/24/poll-75-of-pennsylvanians-accept-evidence-of-
climate-change/ 
 
Allegheny Front: In lieu of county action, 35 communities outside Pittsburgh are now closer to passing 
climate plans 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/in-lieu-of-county-action-35-communities-outside-pittsburgh-are-now-
closer-to-passing-climate-plans/ 
 
Bloomberg: Germany Pushes for G-7 Reversal on Fossil Fuels in Climate Blow 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-06-25/germany-pushes-for-g-7-reversal-on-fossil-
fuels-in-climate-blow?srnd=premium#xj4y7vzkg 



 
Wall Street Journal: Europe’s Search for Natural Gas Runs Up Against Climate Goals 
https://www.wsj.com/articles/europes-search-for-natural-gas-runs-up-against-climate-goals-
11656144535 
  
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Corry Journal: Erie County to hold public meeting for Erie County Parks, Trails and Recreation Plan 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/hometown/article b5fe5a4c-f327-11ec-bce7-37b3883f4dd9.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Higher fuel prices aren't deterring boaters from area waters 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/higher-fuel-prices-arent-deterring-boaters-from-area-
waters/article aba2e370-f3d0-11ec-980d-f32731997739.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Game Commission opens Conservation Heritage Museum at Middle Creek 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/game-commission-opens-conservation-heritage-museum-at-
middle-creek/article 276b1bca-f4b3-11ec-a51f-0f09bf0bc4bf.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: It’s time for historic investments in Pennsylvania parks, trails and forests 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/columnists/it-s-time-for-historic-investments-in-pennsylvania-
parks-trails-and-forests-column/article 2662928c-f2ef-11ec-99fe-3fa93c842473.html 
 
WFMZ: Runners of all ages participate in 10K to benefit Nolde Forest 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/runners-of-all-ages-participate-in-10k-to-benefit-nolde-
forest/article e961b5e2-f5fb-11ec-84ae-d7319dc16524.html 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Hollenback Township Farm joins county’s farmland preservation program 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/hollenback-twp-farm-joins-countys-farmland-preservation-
program/article cc226a72-2522-50d2-a6cc-bd5504988986.html 
 
WESA: The Warhol connects the exhibit of Paola Pivi with conservation and environmental art  
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-06-25/the-warhol-connects-the-exhibit-of-paola-pivi-
with-conservation-and-environmental-art  
 
Daily Courier: Bio-blitz 
https://www.dailycourier.com/articles/bio-blitz/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Doors Open Pittsburgh offering river tour 
https://triblive.com/local/doors-open-pittsburgh-offering-river-tour/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Editorial: Dobbs, sharpeyed walleyes and the pleasures we share 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2022/06/26/conservation-dobbs-algal-blooms-
pollution-environment/stories/202206240084 
 
Tribune-Review: $332,000 Olmsted Commons park planned for Vandergrift’s historic district 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/332000-olmsted-commons-park-planned-for-
vandergrifts-historic-district/ 
 



On the Pulse News: Songs for the river: Local artists honor the Susquehanna in second album 
https://onthepulsenews.com/songs-for-the-river-local-artists-honor-the-susquehanna-in-second-album/  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: State flower commands attention 
https://www.dailyitem.com/sports/state-flower-commands-attention/article 7343b730-f307-11ec-
817f-db87d1915019.html  
 
Shamokin News-Item: Why native plants? 
https://www.newsitem.com/arts living/why-native-plants/article 82cfe6e2-6dfa-5b98-95e6-
986a9d88b6fe.html  
 
Shamokin News-Item: My neck of the woods: Close encounters with wildlife 
https://www.newsitem.com/arts living/my-neck-of-the-woods-close-encounters-with-
wildlife/article 02416ada-b936-5af3-bf63-85ee6cf7d61a.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: Afield: Keeping Pennsylvania’s state parks free benefits residents, visitors 
https://www.centredaily.com/sports/outdoors/article262887513.html 
 
Energy 
 
Pennlive: ‘Weather normalization adjustment’ shocks Pa. gas customers: ‘This seems totally outrageous’ 
https://www.pennlive.com/nation-world/2022/06/weather-normalization-adjustment-shocks-pa-gas-
customers-this-seems-totally-outrageous.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: East Hempfield supervisors approve conditional use applications for solar field, 
warehouse for land zoned agricultural 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/east-hempfield-supervisors-approve-conditional-use-
applications-for-solar-field-warehouse-for-land-zoned-agricultural/article 069a665c-ef4b-11ec-9b34-
e3ef0cfac0a3.html 
 
Daily Courier: West Penn offers tips to manage rising temperatures  
https://www.dailycourier.com/articles/west-penn-offers-tips-to-manage-rising-temperatures/ 
 
E & E News: Governor’s race portends energy future in fossil-heavy Pa. 
https://www.eenews.net/articles/governors-race-portends-energy-future-in-fossil-heavy-pa/ 
 
Reuters: EU ministers agree on laws to save energy, promote renewables 
https://www.reuters.com/business/environment/eu-ministers-seek-deals-climate-laws-economy-woes-
test-green-pledges-2022-06-26/ 
 
Wall Street Journal: Tesla, Ford and GM Raise EV Prices as Costs, Demand Grow 
https://www.wsj.com/articles/tesla-ford-and-gm-raise-ev-prices-as-costs-demand-grow-11656241381 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Amendment clears way for solar farm plan 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/062322/page/1/story/amendment-clears-way-for-solar-
farm-plan 
 
Mining 



 
WPSU: Microbes Clean Pollution from Abandoned Mines 
http://wpsu.psu.edu/digital/shorts/microbes-clean-pollution-from-abandoned-mines/ 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Post-Gazette: Tom Pike: Fracking is bad for public parks and the people who use them  
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2022/06/27/murraysville-haymaker-well-fracking-
allegheny-county-parks-tom-pike/stories/202206240004  
 
Post-Gazette: Karl W. Smith: A gas tax holiday would hurt, not help  
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2022/06/27/biden-maryland-tax-cut-demand-oil-karl-w-
smith/stories/202206270007 
 
Tribune-Review: Pennsylvania average gas price dips below $5 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/pennsylvania-average-gas-price-dips-below-5/ 
 
Reuters: Oil settles up but posts weekly decline on recession fears 
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/oil-prices-rise-tight-supply-inventory-uncertainty-2022-06-
24/ 
 
Renovo Record: Announcement due on proposed West Keating natural gas synthesis plant 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/83425  
 
Vector Management 
 
Times Observer: Brooks’ Lyme Disease bill passes Senate 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/06/brooks-lyme-disease-bill-passes-senate/ 
 
Record Argus: Senate OKs Brooks’ legislation on testing for Lyme, tickborne diseases 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/senate-oks-brooks-legislation-on-testing-for-lyme-
tickborne-diseases/ 
 
CBS21: Spotted lanternflies return to Harrisburg, what experts say you can do to stop the spread 
https://local21news.com/news/local/spotted-lanternflies-return-to-harrisburg-what-experts-say-you-
can-do-to-stop-the-spread 
 
Waste 
 
WFMZ: Dumpster Day encourages Reading youth to take part in city cleanup 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/dumpster-day-encourages-reading-youth-to-take-part-in-
city-cleanup/article 31e90cb2-f402-11ec-aeab-8b074b0417b7.html 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Monessen: Council creates separate fund to keep garbage payments 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2022/06/monessen-council-creates-separate-fund-to-keep-
garbage-payments/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Waynesburg 'Wacky Plastics' project gains national recognition 



https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/waynesburg-wacky-plastics-project-gains-national-
recognition/article 63845e42-dc52-11ec-98d1-77b7a12ba0b3.html 
 
Water 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Little Britain supervisors review septic system requirements in township 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/little-britain-supervisors-review-septic-system-
requirements-in-township/article bca7f4ae-ef56-11ec-8056-0bc39858dc84.html 
 
York Daily Record: Lush meadow overtakes empty lake bed as massive prep under way for new Lake 
Williams dam 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2022/06/27/lake-williams-dam-excavation-under-way-york-
empty-lake-bed-turns-green/65362846007/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Legacy of Agnes: One-two punch of Agnes and Eloise ushered in period of floodplain 
management reform 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/history/legacy-of-agnes-one-two-punch-of-agnes-and-eloise-
ushered-in-period-of-floodplain/article 508c0658-f0e5-11ec-94cd-ef6d4ed82e17.html 
 
FOX43: Over one million dollars announced to support Green Infrastructure Projects 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/chambersburg-one-million-grant-chesapeake-bay-trust-
green-infastructure-projects/521-ea52eebe-5663-49a4-abd4-68aef99603f8 
 
The Almanac: Bridgeville tearing down houses to prevent future flood losses 
https://thealmanac.net/news/bridgeville-tearing-down-houses-to-prevent-future-flood-
losses/article ba5a2262-92d9-5416-a7cb-c9dbab945e04.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Bridgeville borough tear down houses to prevent future flood losses 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/bridgeville-borough-tear-down-houses-to-prevent-
future-flood-losses/article 0a689680-ee4e-11ec-8798-c3aa595dcce9.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Remembering Hurricane Agnes’ impact on Pittsburgh, 50 years later 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2022/06/27/hurricane-agnes-pittsburgh-flood-of-1972-50th-
anniversary-years-later/stories/202206260065 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Water, sewer rates to increase for Williamsport municipal water customers 
July 1 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/06/water-sewer-rates-to-increase-for-williamsport-
municipal-water-customers-july-1/   
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Smart tech streamlines sewer 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/062622/page/1/story/smart-tech-streamlines-sewer  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: The power of hydrogen in our region 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/06/24/the-power-of-hydrogen-in-our-region.html 


